
Please use the button to the right to translate this newsletter to
another language.
Utilice el botón a la derecha para traducir este boletín a otro
idioma.

请使用右侧的按钮将此时事通讯翻译成另一种语言。

Washington School Mission Statement

At Washington Elementary School, we foster a student-centered community where all students are
inspired to discover their own passions, accept and appreciate the differences in one another, and

make reflective and responsible choices that will make the world a better place.



2023-24 Edison Township Public Schools Calendar

https://was.edison.k12.nj.us/parents/school-calendar-2022-23


A great start to the school year!

Under the direction of guidance counselor, Mrs. Scammacca, all of
our students in grades 1-5 attended grade level meetings in the first
week of school. These purpose of those meetings was to review
and model school-wide expectations, review our harassment,
intimidation, and bullying (HIB) law, and build a school wide
community of respect. We expect students to follow 3 simple
expectations:

Be Kind
Respect Our Differences
Include Everyone

When you visit our school, you will see signs such as this one that reminds students of school-
wide expectations.

Thank you for joining your child(ren)'s teachers for BTSN. If you were unable to attend, please
check out the video below.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gFNunrHwSienlj7vKI92ALJCXRzUKOhv/view?usp=drive_link


Back To School Night Video

Student/Family Handbook

The Kindergarten classes have been focusing on building
community and becoming a part of the Washington School family.
They are taking time to learn how to be good friends both in and
out of school. They are practicing being kind and respectful by
learning each other's names, sharing with new friends and learning
to take turns on a daily basis. They've been reading books, singing
songs and engaging in activities about friendship and feelings. The
kindergarten classes are welcoming the fall season by participating in an "A is for Apple" Day that
will align with their Phonics program. They are excited to be the newest members of our WES
community!

In dual language we’ve been concentrating on creating a
classroom community in both English and Spanish. Many of the
lessons have so far are focused on building appropriate active
listening skills to help us gain a better understanding in either
language. We hope that building a strong SEL foundation in both
languages will help the students feel more confident and
comfortable to begin their bilingual journey.

click picture for video

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gFNunrHwSienlj7vKI92ALJCXRzUKOhv/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/197es5_jlZ3hAv50fPnY_IyUKvVnxTMwb9SYuBEUjwws/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v53Skpf_Jk8d2Vny9WWkmW1ET_dRdrsb/view?usp=drive_link


Join us for our Family Title I Information Session on Monday,
October 2. Title I programming provides resources and guidance
to schools to ensure economically disadvantaged children receive
a fair, equitable, and high-quality education, by helping to close
academic achievement gaps.

Event Information
Parent Information Session

Zoom Link Here
When?
Monday, Oct 2, 2023, 06:00 PM

All students will utilize a school provided device. These devices
are an integral part of the learning process so proper care of them
is necessary. It is strongly encouraged that all students purchase
device insurance at https://gpo.worthavegroup.com/edisonps.
Please find the insurance cost per device in the attached picture.
Help with devices and insurance is available at the Help Desk.

Parent Helpdesk & Technology Support

Lunch ($3.50) is available for purchase to all students, breakfast is free. Breakfast and lunches
must be ordered in advance with the homeroom teacher. Menus available on the Maschios
website.
See the flier below or our website for more information on our food service program and how to
set up a MySchoolBucks account.

When packing student lunches, please keep in mind that they should be able to open packages and
eat lunch independently. Of course, we have lunch aides to assist, but it is best to keep lunches
simple. Please no soda or candy should be brought to school.

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72437151078?pwd=s7dCawVhv7IYJ1rI9ic4iZhT3EMG17.1
https://gpo.worthavegroup.com/edisonps
https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/parent-helpdesk-support
https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/parent-helpdesk-support
https://edisontps.nutrislice.com/menu/washington-elementary-school
https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/getmain?requestAction=home


Free and Reduced Lunch

If you are in need of financial assistance for free/reduced lunch and breakfast, please complete
this form. It gets processed through the district. Other benefits are available for families who
qualify for free/reduced lunch.

Students will go outside for recess as often as possible.
Please be sure to send students in with appropriate clothing for
the weather!
If students wear boots to school, please provide them sneakers to
change in to. No crocs should be worn.

https://www.myschoolapps.com/Home/PickDistrict


Parent information session powerpoint-click on picture below

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1CHUWxNefkiuowX-t4zl8DVrCzKQz4Anm/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=105712358890338331118&rtpof=true&sd=true


Parent-Teacher Organization Membership Letter

Birthday Gram Flier

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19R5r95kceQvYzxSRpYxNM0EE8hU6svju/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aVghjI_gV3501vevOt3En10i0at1yDnc/view?usp=sharing






Join the Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) and take pride knowing that you are playing an
important role by being involved in your child’s education.
Help to make a difference in the lives of the students at Washington Elementary School!
Just $10 per family for membership dues.

Thank you to the PTO volunteers who helped out at the ice cream social and bagging for the
pretzel sale!

Sandra Schlatter
Sandra is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


